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12th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Half Term 
 
Who would have thought that when we returned to school on Monday 4th January after the 
Christmas Holidays that we would be back in lockdown?  You will have all heard on the news that 
schools may reopen on Monday 8th March for all pupils.  We will inform you as soon as a date has 
been confirmed for reopening. 
 
I would like to thank all parents and carers for engaging so well with the home learning and 
keeping the lines of communication open with your child’s teacher.   
 
We break up today for the spring half term.  Monday 22nd February is an INSET day and will be 
closed for ALL pupils.  School reopens on Tuesday 23rd February.  We will continue to offer places 
at school for all vulnerable children and those of key workers.  Online learning will resume for all 
other children from this day. 
 
We will still need to provide track and trace on any positive cases of pupils who have been 
attending school. If your child develops Covid symptoms on Saturday 13th or Sunday 14th 
February, please contact us using the school mobile as before. You do not need to inform us if a 
parent/other family member tests positive.  In that case, please follow the government guidance. 
 
For Covid related enquiries only, Miss Newman will be available until Monday 15th February, 
between the hours of 9am and 12pm, on the school mobile.  Please do not call regarding any 
other matter. 
 
The school mobile number is 07834 540647. 
 
Thank you for all of your support and enjoy the half term holiday. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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